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SDU	statement	on	crowdfunding	campaigns	
	
The	Sudanese	Doctors	Union	is	working	directly	with	the	online	fundraiser	started	by	the	volunteer	
committee	in	Manchester,	UK,	which	has	our	full	backing	and	can	be	found	at:	
https://www.gofundme.com/emergency-medical-aid-for-sudan	
	
Donations	have	already	successfully	been	transferred	using	this	fundraiser	to	Sudan,	and	we	will	
continue	to	send	all	that	has	been	raised	in	recent	weeks	through	trusted	channels	to	support	the	
injured	and	those	in	need.		
	
The	SDU-UK	and	committee	are	committed	to	an	accountable	and	transparent	process.	We	will	
continue	to	work	closely	with	those	on	the	ground	to	ensure	that	all	funds	are	directed	correctly,	
and	will	provide	regular	updates	on	the	transfer	process.	
	
The	SDU-UK	is	grateful	for	the	support	of	the	Manchester	committee,	and	for	the	immense	
generosity	of	all	those	donating,	sharing,	and	spreading	awareness	of	the	abuses	in	Sudan.	
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